
2020 Annual Convention 
Seminar Registration Fee Waiver 

The State Bar of Arizona is offering a limited number of seminar registration fee waivers to assist attorneys who 
are financially unable to attend the annual convention. The fee waiver applies to the continuing legal education 
programs only and entitles the recipient to attend any of the seminars during the convention at no cost. 
Applications must be received by Friday, October 23, and will be reviewed by the Convention Working Group. 

State Bar of Arizona 
2020 Annual Convention 

Seminar Registration Fee Waiver Application 

 State: Zip: 

Name: 

Attorney Number: 

Address: 

City:  

Phone Number: 

Number of years in practice: 

Do you receive CLE with your job? 

The State Bar of Arizona Convention Working Group will conduct an initial screening for financial or personal 
hardship.  

Briefly describe your current situation and why you need the fee waiver at this time: 

I understand the basis for the fee waiver is financial need. I hereby make application to the State Bar of 
Arizona for a fee waiver based on my inability to pay the cost to attend the convention seminars. 

Signature of Applicant :      Date: 

The State Bar will review the applications, and recipients will be notified no later than October 30. 

Applications must be received by Friday, October 23. Mail or email your application to: 

Karolyn Kiburz, Convention Coordinator 
State Bar of Arizona 
4201 N. 24th St., #100 
Phoenix, AZ  85016
Karolyn.Kiburz@staff.azbar.org

Yes  No
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